
Briefly state goals/objectives for your students attending Neuroscience 2018:

APPLICATION TO ATTEND  
NEUROSCIENCE 2018
San Diego, CA  |  November 3-7, 2018

For the Society for Neuroscience to grant permission to high school students interested in attending Neuroscience 2018, the students’ teacher/trip leader 

must complete this form. Payment for high school students is taken on-site: $25 for one day or $100 for the entire conference. For every four students, there 

must be one chaperone. Please identify each chaperone below. The chaperone is responsible for collecting the payments for their students, as only one 

payment can be accepted per group. Email completed forms to baw@sfn.org.

SCHOOL INFORMATION

SCHOOL NAME

STREET ADDRESS

CITY	 STATE                                                   POSTAL CODE

PHONE

TEACHER/TRIP LEADER INFORMATION

name

position

phone

email

CHAPERONE INFORMATION

1.
	 name

	 phone

2.
	 name

	 phone

3.
	 name

	 phone

STUDENT INFORMATION

1.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

2.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

3.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

4.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

5.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

6.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

7.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

8.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

9.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

10.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

11.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

12.	 name	 grade	 parent/guardian phone

  DATES ATTENDING             ARRIVAL  				    DEPARTURE


